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April 25, 2024 

Thank you for your participation in the California Air Resources Board (CARB) Clean Truck 
and Bus Voucher Incentive Project (HVIP). Your vehicle eligibility application and associated 
documentation have been reviewed by CARB staff. We have determined that the vehicle 
model(s) and model year(s) identified in the table below are eligible for HVIP. To receive a 
voucher, vehicle purchasers and participating dealers must meet all applicable project 
requirements identified in the HVIP Implementation Manual. The delivered complete vehicle 
must be consistent with and covered by an approved CARB Executive Order. Base voucher 
amounts indicated below may be modified at CARB’s sole discretion. 

Vehicle EO 
Model Year 

Vehicle 
Make and Model 

Truck Class 
(GVWR lbs.) 

Voucher 
Amount 

2024 Mullen THREE – Urban Utility 
Battery Electric Vehicle 

EO: A-522-0002 

Class 3 

10,000 < GVWR ≤ 14,000 

$45,000 

Thank you for participating in HVIP. For questions or information regarding HVIP vehicle 
eligibility, please contact  

Sincerely, 

Mobile Source Control Division 


